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CHESTNUT STREET BRIDGE CLOSING 
 
 

On January 28, 2019 at 9:00 am Chestnut Street Bridge will close for approximately 16 - 18 months.  
 

The bridge will be closed to all traffic, including motor vehicles, bicycles and pedestrians. 
 

The Borough and East Caln Township are working with the contractor and  
PennDOT to adjust traffic signal timing and detours will be put in place.  

 
Expect increased traffic on Brandywine Ave, Quarry Road,  
Bradford Ave and Viaduct Ave as a result of this closure.  

 
 The recommended and approved detour is Boot Road to  

Quarry Road to Lancaster Ave (Business Route 30).   
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